
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT
BZ5 5th Street, Room 1 1 1

Eureka, California 955C1 Phone: (707) 476-23gc

January 7, 2024

Bob Bronkall

rbronkall@co.humboldt.ca.us

Dear Bob -

On behalf of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors, we would like to thank
you for the time you have served on the Measure Z Citizens’ Advisory Committee.
You have done an excellent job serving Humboldt County and we appreciate your
passion for community.

Sincerely,

Michelle Bushnell, Chair

Humboldt County Board of Supervisors


